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MERCHANDISE
I have handed all the merchandise over now and at the moment, it is being stored with Dave Findel-Hawkins. 


EQUIPMENT
As far as I have been informed, the equipment list is fully up to date and can be viewed on our website. I shall send Peter and Gill a new list if any updates are highlighted at this AGM

Just an observation – it would be good if those who keep the equipment could have about three weeks’ notice of the gear being required. It is all kept in attics and we need time to assemble and pack the goodies ready for collection. 
The collection, cleaning and prompt return of all equipment is the responsibility of the event organiser.

I am willing to still store the goodies as noted and shall continue co-ordinating the equipment list if the committee so wishes.


Shillington Shuffle 2017
This is not really included in the 2017 AGM but as a note, all was looking good when we reached the cut-off numbers of 300 entries on 20.10.17


Pick & Mix
We have booked the Great Missenden C of E School for 4th March 2018
All details have been included in Strider and our Newsletter
We will not have a designated Marshal’s walk. Anyone helping on the day can ask us for the route descriptions they wish to complete and can do this at any time near the event. Most helpers do their duties at start and finish but then walk on the day. The choice is open but we only need a handful of people all day. 

WENDOVER GAP – BBN ANYTIME CHALLENGE
We have no new completions this summer




Big thanks
Lynn Yorston

